Jurjevic, Dijana (SEN)

From: swain bruce [bruceswain@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, 16 November 2005 2:29 PM
To: EET, Committee (SEN)

Subject: re nuclear waste dump

To Mr John Carter:

As a resident of Katherine and one familiar with the
geology of the area I would like to point out that
Katherine is totally unsuited for the site of the
proposed nuclear waste dump due to the fact that the
water table is very close to the surface in this

region. Any potential spill, now or in the future,
would have devastating consequences for the water
supply of the whole region.

Yours
Bruce Swain
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